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Docket Nos. 50-348

and 50-364

Mr. W. G. Hairston,111
Executive Vice President
Southern Nuclear Operating

Company, Inc.
Post Office Box 1295
Birmingham, Alabama 35201-1295

Dear Mr. Hairston: -

SUBJECT: REVISED SCHEDULE FOR SUBMITTAL OF IPE, GENERIC LETTER NO. 88-20 FOR
JOSEPH M. FARLEY NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2 (M74408 AND M74409)

This is to advise you that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff has
reviewed and accepted the revised schedule for completing the Individual Plant
Examination (IPE) for Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2, as
proposed in your letter dated August 12, 1992. In that letter, you stated
that the complete submittal of IPE results would be made by June 30, 1993,
instead of September 1992 as had been proposed in your letter dated October
26, 1989.

We appreciate your notification of this change in schedule. Please keep us
advised of any further changes affecting the completion of this task..

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:

Stephen T. Hoffman, Project Manager
Project Directorate 11-1

Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

0FFICE LA:PU%I.(bkPEPM:PD2J(DRPE LPH
. D:PD21:DR.P(

NAME PAndsi N SHoNan:tms RHernan h OTddensam
' ''

9 (O /92 O / N/92 / f//7/92Date 9 // O /92 /

Document Name: FA74408.LTR

9209250155 920919
PDR ADOCK 05000348

h(P PDR

gggggZMM ip 1
2200N)

i

w' - - - _ . - - - - - . - _ - - _ - - - - _ - - - - _ -



. _ - _ _ - _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ - _ - _ _ - _ - _ _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ - ---

.-

, ,

'

t

QlSTRIBUTIO_ti:

DOCKET FILE
NRC & Local PDRs
PD#21 Reading
SVarga
Glainas
EAdensam
PAnderson
SHoffman
RHernan
JFlack ~

ACRS (10)
EMerschoff

_

a.

I

l
.

i

.
. i



_

.

, .. .

Scptcater~19, 1992
,

Docket Nos. 50-348
and 50-364

Mr. W. G. Hairston, 111
Executive Vice President
Southern Nuclear Operating

Company, Inc.
Post Office Box 1295
Birmingham,-Alabama 35201-1295

Dear Mr. Hairston:

SUBJECT: REVISED SCHEDULE FOR SUBMITTAL OF IPE, GENERIC LETTER NO. 88-20 FOR
JOSEPH M. FARLEY NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2 (M74408 AND M74409)

This is to advise you that the Nuclear Regulatory Connission staff has
reviewed and accepted the revised schedule for completing the Individual Plant
Examination (IPE) for Jor 'ph M. Farley Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2, as
proposed in your letter dated August 12, 1992, in that letter, you stated
that the complete submittal of IPE results would be made by June 30, 1993,
instead of September 1992 as had been proposed in your letter dated October
26, 1939.

We appreciate your notification of this change in schedule. Please keep us
advised of any further changes affecting the completion of this task.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:

Stephen T. Hoffman, Project Manager
Project Directorate 11-1
Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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